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From: Mayor Christi Fraga <Christi.Fraga@cityofdoral.com>

Sent on: Sunday, January 29, 2023 10:27:34 PM

To: Goldstein, Joseph G \(MIA - X27782\) <Joseph.Goldstein@hklaw.com>
Subject: Re: Possible slight meeting change

Joe I’'m going to try and move my 9 to 10 so you can come at 9 would that help?

Christi Fraga
Mayor
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